
Blurb for Bulletin 

The Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) has collected and/or reviewed four data sets gleaned from 

surveys over the past two years and has synthesized the major themes that arose within all four 

data sets. The PPC has begun to outline action steps, so we continue the momentum in 

responding to this data. One of the action steps involves some brainstorming sessions to occur 

on specific topics during the first four Mondays in May (on Zoom at 7 PM). The first 

brainstorming session is scheduled for May 1, and the topic is Calendar Ideas. We want 

to hear from you! 

Some questions to consider are: 

• How do you stay informed about events in the parish? 

• Are there past events (pre-covid or pre-merger) that are no longer offered and that you 

would like to see again? 

• Do you have an idea for a new event that you think would resonate with our parish? Which 

current ministry do you think could support that idea?  

• Fr. Grogan is creating a template for a parish calendar. What would you like to see in a 

parish calendar so that it is relevant and accessible to you? 

 

To join the May 1 session at 7 PM, click on this zoom link. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84748857987?pwd=RlVJaEx2ZEJIaWpBeDJqQWgxZ1c0dz09

